




From: PUBCOMMENT-OCC
To: PUBCOMMENT-OCC2; PUBCOMMENT-OPIC; PUBCOMMENT-ELD; PUBCOMMENT-WQ
Cc: Laurie Gharis; Deornette Monteleone
Subject: FW: Letter from Rep. Noble regarding TPDES Permit No. WQ0016003001
Date: Tuesday, November 2, 2021 9:05:21 AM
Attachments: NOV 1 Letter to Chief Clerk Ms. Laurie Gharis.pdf

 
 

From: Laurie Gharis <Laurie.Gharis@tceq.texas.gov> 
Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 4:59 PM
To: PUBCOMMENT-OCC <PUBCOMMENT-OCC@tceq.texas.gov>
Cc: Marisa Weber <marisa.weber@tceq.texas.gov>; Deornette Monteleone
<Deornette.Monteleone@tceq.texas.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Letter from Rep. Noble regarding TPDES Permit No. WQ0016003001
 
 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Suzanne Bowers <Suzanne.Bowers@house.texas.gov>
Date: November 1, 2021 at 5:38:38 PM EDT
To: Laurie Gharis <Laurie.Gharis@tceq.texas.gov>
Cc: Ferrell Fields <Ferrell.Fields@tceq.texas.gov>
Subject: Letter from Rep. Noble regarding TPDES Permit No. WQ0016003001

﻿
Ms. Gharis,
 
Please find attached Representative Noble's letter in opposition to the approval of
TPDES Permit No. WQ0016003001.
We have mailed the original letter this afternoon.
 
Thank you,
Suzanne
 

Suzanne Bowers
Chief of Staff
State Representative Candy Noble
972.423.6542 District Office
512.463.0186 Capitol Office
suzanne.bowers@house.texas.gov
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